
A Parent Teacher Meeting was organised in Aggarwal 

College Ballabgarh on 27th January, 2019 under the able 

guidance of Principal Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta. It was 

held department wise in each wing. Parents of the slow 

learners and those having less attendance poured in 

large numbers. They interacted with the teachers on one 

to one basis. Many parents discussed their concerns 

which the teachers attended patiently and tried to solve 

them to their satisfaction. Parents were suggested to 

stay in touch with the teachers on regular basis.   Parent 

Teacher Meeting is a regular feature and is held 

frequently. Feedback proforma was also got filled in by 

the parents. 

 

 


